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Social Identity and Conflict Oct 26 2019 Looking at a variety of
countries, this book explores the influence of cultural dimensions on
the interrelations between personal and social identity, and the

impact of identity salience on attitudes, stereotypes, and the
structures of consciousness.
Hispanic / Latino Identity Jul 16 2021 This volume provides a superb
introduction to the philosophical, social, and political elements of
Hispanic/Latino identity. It is an indispensable tool for anyone
interested in issues that concern Hispanics/Latinos, social policy,
and the history of thought and culture.
Identity and Violence Jul 28 2022 The world may be more driven by
murderous violence than ever before, yet Nobel Laureate Amartya Sen
argues in this sweeping philosophical work that its brutalities are
driven as much by confusion as by inescapable hatred. Sen argues in
his new book that conflict and violence are sustained today, no less
than the past, but by the illusion of a unique identity. Indeed, the
world is increasingly taken to be divided between religions (or
'cultures' or 'civilizations'), ignoring the relevance of other ways
in which people see themselves through class, gender, profession,
language, literature, science, music, morals or politics, and denying
the real possibilities of reasoned choices. In Identity and Violence,
he overturns such stereotypes as the 'the monolithic Middle East' or
'the Western Mind'. Through his penetrating investigation of such
subjects as multiculturalism, fundamentalism, terrorism and
globalization, he brings out the need for a clear-headed understanding
of human freedom and a constructive public voice in Global civil
society. The world, Sen shows, can be made to move towards peace as
firmly as it has recently spiralled towards war.
Identity Jul 04 2020 Identity by young pastor Eric Geiger (coauthor
of the multi-awarded national bestseller Simple Church) helps
Christians clearly understand who they really are as defined by
various Scriptures and unpacks the practical response that goes along
with each wonderfully dramatic, empowering, and liberating truth.
Fashion and Its Social Agendas Aug 17 2021 It has long been said that
clothes make the man (or woman), but is it still true today? If so,
how has the information clothes convey changed over the years? Using a
wide range of historical and contemporary materials, Diana Crane
demonstrates how the social significance of clothing has been
transformed. Crane compares nineteenth-century societies—France and
the United States—where social class was the most salient aspect of
social identity signified in clothing with late twentieth-century
America, where lifestyle, gender, sexual orientation, age, and
ethnicity are more meaningful to individuals in constructing their
wardrobes. Today, clothes worn at work signify social class, but
leisure clothes convey meanings ranging from trite to political. In
today's multicode societies, clothes inhibit as well as facilitate
communication between highly fragmented social groups. Crane extends
her comparison by showing how nineteenth-century French designers
created fashions that suited lifestyles of Paris elites but that were

also widely adopted outside France. By contrast, today's designers
operate in a global marketplace, shaped by television, film, and
popular music. No longer confined to elites, trendsetters are drawn
from many social groups, and most trends have short trajectories. To
assess the impact of fashion on women, Crane uses voices of collegeaged and middle-aged women who took part in focus groups. These
discussions yield fascinating information about women's perceptions of
female identity and sexuality in the fashion industry. An absorbing
work, Fashion and Its Social Agendas stands out as a critical study of
gender, fashion, and consumer culture. "Why do people dress the way
they do? How does clothing contribute to a person's identity as a man
or woman, as a white-collar professional or blue-collar worker, as a
preppie, yuppie, or nerd? How is it that dress no longer denotes
social class so much as lifestyle? . . . Intelligent and informative,
[this] book proposes thoughtful answers to some of these
questions."-Library Journal
Identity And Culture: Narratives Of Difference And Belonging Dec 21
2021 Where does our sense of identity and belonging come from? How
does culture produce and challenge identities? Identity and
Culturelooks at how different cultural narratives and practices work
to constitute identity for individuals and groups in multi-ethnic,
â€˜postcolonialâ€™ societies. Uses examples from history, politics,
fiction and the visual to examine the social power relations that
create subject positions and forms of identity Analyses how cultural
texts and practices offer new forms of identity and agency that
subvert dominant ideologies This book encompasses issues of class,
race, and gender, with a particular focus on the mobilization of forms
of ethnic identity in societies still governed by racism. It a key
text for students in cultural studies, sociology of culture, literary
studies, history, race and ethnicity studies, media and film studies,
and gender studies.
Handbook of Self and Identity, Second Edition Jun 14 2021 Widely
regarded as the authoritative reference in the field, this volume
comprehensively reviews theory and research on the self. Leading
investigators address this essential construct at multiple levels of
analysis, from neural pathways to complex social and cultural
dynamics. Coverage includes how individuals gain self-awareness,
agency, and a sense of identity; self-related motivation and emotion;
the role of the self in interpersonal behavior; and self-development
across evolutionary time and the lifespan. Connections between selfprocesses and psychological problems are also addressed. New to This
Edition *Incorporates significant theoretical and empirical advances.
*Nine entirely new chapters. *Coverage of the social and cognitive
neuroscience of self-processes; self-regulation and health; self and
emotion; and hypoegoic states, such as mindfulness.
Ethnic Identity May 02 2020 This book provides broad coverage of the

various research approaches that have been used to study the
development of ethnic identity in children and adolescents and the
transmission of ethnic identity across generations. The authors
address topics of acculturation and the development and socialization
of ethnic minorities--particularly Mexican-Americans. They stress the
roles of social and behavioral scientists in government multicultural
policies, and the nature of possible ethnic group responses to such
policies for cultural maintenance and adaptation.
Accent and Teacher Identity in Britain May 14 2021 In British
society, we celebrate diversity and champion equality across many
areas, such as race and religion. However, where do British accents
stand? Do notions such as 'common' or 'posh' still exist regarding
certain accents, to the extent that people are deemed fit, or not, for
certain professions, despite their qualifications? Accent and Teacher
Identity in Britain explores these questions and Alex Baratta's
research shows that those with accents regional to the North and
Midlands are most likely to be told by mentors and senior staff to
essentially sound less regional, whereas those from the Home Counties
are less likely to be given instructions to change their accent at
all. Baratta investigates the notion of linguistic power, in terms of
which accents appear to be favoured within the context of teacher
training and from the perspective of teachers who feel they lack power
in the construction of their linguistic teacher identity. He also
questions modifying one's accent to meet someone else's standard for
what is 'linguistically appropriate', in terms of how such a modified
accent impact on personal identity. Is accent modification regarded by
the individual neutrally or is it seen as 'selling out'?
Oct 31 2022
True Identity Aug 05 2020 Teens' Guide to Identity from FamilyLife
All teens wrestle with the question "Who am I?" and wonder, What makes
me special? Though these questions linger for life, they are most
intense in the teen years, where confusion, awkwardness, and a
desperate grab for identity reign. So how does a young person answer
these critical questions? Where do young men and women find their
significance, worth, and value? True Identity is perfect for parents
and youth workers to give to the teenagers (14-16) in their lives to
help them in their journey. Drawing on experiences and wisdom from a
wide array of experts, the book provides compassionate answers to help
teens discover who they really are, emphasizing their identity in
Christ above all other ways our culture defines them. As the book
walks teens through the steps to make their faith their own, it
highlights healthy independence and God-honoring relationships. The
Passport2Identity curriculum launched in April 2016, and True Identity
is its trade book companion.
Personal Identity Sep 29 2022 This volume brings together the vital
contributions of distinguished past and contemporary philosophers to

the important topic of personal identity. The essays range from John
Locke's classic seventeenth-century attempt to analyze personal
identity in terms of memory, to twentieth-century defenses and
criticisms of the Lockean view by Anthony Quinton, H.P. Grice, Sydney
Shoemaker, David Hume, Joseph Butler, Thomas Reid, and Bernard
Williams. New to the second edition are Shoemaker's seminal essay
"Persons and Their Pasts," selections from the important and
previously unpublished Clark-Collins correspondence, and a new paper
by Perry discussing Williams.
Global Identity in Multicultural and International Educational
Contexts Feb 29 2020 The increased movement of people globally has
changed the face of national and international schooling. Higher
levels of mobility have resulted from both the willing movement of
students and their families with a desire to create a better life, and
the forced movement of refugee families travelling away from war,
famine and other extreme circumstances. This book explores the idea
that the complex connections created by the forces of globalisation
have led to a diminishing difference between what were once described
as international schools and national schools. By examining a
selection of responses from students attending international schools
in Brazil, the United Kingdom, France, Germany, the Philippines and
Switzerland, the book discusses key issues surrounding identity and
cosmopolitan senses of belonging. Chapters draw from current
literature and recent qualitative research to highlight the concerns
that students face within the international school community,
including social, psychological, and academic difficulties. The
interviews provide a rich and unique body of knowledge, demonstrating
how perceptions of identity and belonging are changing, especially
with affiliation to a national or a global identity. The notion that
international students have become global citizens through their
affiliation to a global rather than a national identity exhibits a
changing and potentially irreversible trend. Global Identity in
Multicultural and International Educational Contexts will be of key
interest to researchers, academics and policy makers involved with
international schooling and globalised education.
Language, Identity Online and Running Oct 07 2020 This book focuses
on language and identity online within the context of running from an
interdisciplinary perspective. It brings together digital ethnography,
existential phenomenology, interpretative phenomenological analysis
and sporting embodiment in the pursuit to explore runners’ lived
experiences and identities online. Language, identity and identity
online are often studied in broader social contexts such as education,
culture and politics, and running is intimately related to key issues
in contemporary society, such as health and exercise, sport and
nationalism, embracing a variety of discourse types and having
implications more generally for our identity as human beings. The

evolving online media through which people make sense of who they are
and which groups they belong to are enabling new ways of realising
identities and relationships. This book will be of interest to applied
linguists, discourse analysts, as well as those interested in sports,
sports psychology, and identity enactment.
In Memoriam to Identity Jan 10 2021 Kathy Acker's characteristically
outrageous, lyrical, and hyperinventive novel concerns three
characters who share an impulse toward self-immolation through doomed,
obsessive romance. Teetering somewhere between the Beats and Punk, IN
MEMORIAM TO IDENTITY is at once a revelatory addition to, and an
irreverent critique of, literature of decadence and self-destruction.
Self-Sovereign Identity Sep 17 2021 In Self-Sovereign Identity:
Decentralized digital identity and verifiable credentials, you’ll
learn how SSI empowers us to receive digitally-signed credentials,
store them in private wallets, and securely prove our online
identities. Summary In a world of changing privacy regulations,
identity theft, and online anonymity, identity is a precious and
complex concept. Self-Sovereign Identity (SSI) is a set of
technologies that move control of digital identity from third party
“identity providers” directly to individuals, and it promises to be
one of the most important trends for the coming decades. Personal data
experts Drummond Reed and Alex Preukschat lay out a roadmap for a
future of personal sovereignty powered by the Blockchain and
cryptography. Cutting through technical jargon with dozens of
practical cases, it presents a clear and compelling argument for why
SSI is a paradigm shift, and how you can be ready to be prepared for
it. About the technology Trust on the internet is at an all-time low.
Large corporations and institutions control our personal data because
we’ve never had a simple, safe, strong way to prove who we are online.
Self-sovereign identity (SSI) changes all that. About the book In SelfSovereign Identity: Decentralized digital identity and verifiable
credentials, you’ll learn how SSI empowers us to receive digitallysigned credentials, store them in private wallets, and securely prove
our online identities. It combines a clear, jargon-free introduction
to this blockchain-inspired paradigm shift with interesting essays
written by its leading practitioners. Whether for property transfer,
ebanking, frictionless travel, or personalized services, the SSI model
for digital trust will reshape our collective future. What's inside
The architecture of SSI software and services The technical, legal,
and governance concepts behind SSI How SSI affects global business
industry-by-industry Emerging standards for SSI About the reader For
technology and business readers. No prior SSI, cryptography, or
blockchain experience required. About the authors Drummond Reed is the
Chief Trust Officer at Evernym, a technology leader in SSI. Alex
Preukschat is the co-founder of SSIMeetup.org and
AlianzaBlockchain.org. Table of Contents PART 1: AN INTRODUCTION TO

SSI 1 Why the internet is missing an identity layer—and why SSI can
finally provide one 2 The basic building blocks of SSI 3 Example
scenarios showing how SSI works 4 SSI Scorecard: Major features and
benefits of SSI PART 2: SSI TECHNOLOGY 5 SSI architecture: The big
picture 6 Basic cryptography techniques for SSI 7 Verifiable
credentials 8 Decentralized identifiers 9 Digital wallets and digital
agents 10 Decentralized key management 11 SSI governance frameworks
PART 3: DECENTRALIZATION AS A MODEL FOR LIFE 12 How open source
software helps you control your self-sovereign identity 13
Cypherpunks: The origin of decentralization 14 Decentralized identity
for a peaceful society 15 Belief systems as drivers for technology
choices in decentralization 16 The origins of the SSI community 17
Identity is money PART 4: HOW SSI WILL CHANGE YOUR BUSINESS 18
Explaining the value of SSI to business 19 The Internet of Things
opportunity 20 Animal care and guardianship just became crystal clear
21 Open democracy, voting, and SSI 22 Healthcare supply chain powered
by SSI 23 Canada: Enabling self-sovereign identity 24 From eIDAS to
SSI in the European Union
Identity and Social Change Mar 31 2020 Identity and Social Change
examines the thorny problem of modern identity. Trenchant critiques
have come from identity politics, focusing on the construction of
difference and the solidarity of minorities, and from academic
deconstructions of modern subjectivity. This volume places identity in
a broader sociological context of destabilizing and reintegrating
forces. The contributors first explore identity in light of economic
changes, consumerism, and globalization, then focus on the question of
identity dissolution. Zygmunt Bauman examines the effects of
consumerism and considers the constraints these place on the
disadvantaged. Drawing together discourses of the body and
globalization, David Harvey considers the growth of the wage labor
system worldwide and its consequences for worker consciousness. Mike
Featherstone outlines a rethinking of citizenship and identity
formation in light of the realities of globalization and new
information technologies. Part two opens with Robert Dunn’s
examination of cultural commodification and the attenuation of social
relations. He argues that the media and marketplace are part of a
general destabilization of identity formation. Kenneth Gergen
maintains that proliferating communications technologies undermine the
traditional conceptions of self and community and suggest the need for
a new base for building the moral society. In the final chapter,
Harvie Ferguson argues that despite the contemporary infatuation with
irony, the decline of the notion of the self as an inner depth
effectively severs the long connection between irony and identity.
Fashion, Culture, and Identity May 26 2022 Drawing on interviews with
designers and fashion editors, Davis shows, in this provocative look
at what we do with our clothes, how our ambivalent world reveals

itself through fashion. He sets out to answer questions such as 'what
do our clothes say about who we are or who we think we are?', and 'how
does the way we dress communicate messages about our identities?', and
demonstrates that much of what we assume to be individual preference
really reflects deeper social and cultural forces, characterised by
tensions over gender roles, social status and the expression of
sexuality.
Identity Matters Jun 26 2022 Experience the unshakeable certainty of
your inheritance in Christ and the wonder of being a child of God.
Creative Expression Activities for Teens Jun 02 2020 Coping with
life's stresses is difficult for everybody, but can be especially
challenging for teenagers, who often feel isolated and misunderstood.
Creative expression through art, craft, and writing is a natural and
effective way of helping young people to explore and communicate
personal identity. This book is bursting with art and journal
activities, creative challenges, and miniature projects for bedrooms
and other personal spaces, all of which help teenagers to understand
and express who they are and what is important to them. These fun
ideas can be tailored to suit the individual, and require minimal
equipment and even less artistic know-how, so can be enjoyed by all.
The book concludes with a useful section for counselors and other
professionals who work with young people, which explains how these
activities can be incorporated into treatment goals. This imaginative
and insightful book is a useful resource for all therapists, social
workers, and counselors who wish to encourage self-expression in
teenagers.
Children with Gender Identity Disorder Feb 08 2021 This book explores
the ethical, clinical and legal issues surrounding the care and
treatment of children with identity disorder (GID), proposing ways of
valuing gender diversity, and stressing the responsibilities that a
civil society should have towards trans-youth.
The Routledge Handbook of Language and Identity Jan 28 2020 The
Routledge Handbook of Language and Identity provides a clear and
comprehensive survey of the field of language and identity from an
applied linguistics perspective. Forty-one chapters are organised into
five sections covering: theoretical perspectives informing language
and identity studies key issues for researchers doing language and
identity studies categories and dimensions of identity identity in
language learning contexts and among language learners future
directions for language and identity studies in applied linguistics
Written by specialists from around the world, each chapter will
introduce a topic in language and identity studies, provide a concise
and critical survey, in which the importance and relevance to applied
linguists is explained and include further reading. The Routledge
Handbook of Language and Identity is an essential purchase for
advanced undergraduate and postgraduate students of Linguistics,

Applied Linguistics and TESOL. Advisory board: David Block (Institució
Catalana de Recerca i Estudis Avançats/ Universitat de Lleida, Spain);
John Joseph (University of Edinburgh); Bonny Norton (University of
British Colombia, Canada).
The End of Normal Dec 09 2020 Provocative essays that challenge
notions of the “normal” in the new century
The Price of Whiteness Oct 19 2021 Eric Goldstein traces the Jews'
encounter with American racial culture from the 1870s through to World
War II. At first Jews clung to the notion that they were a distinct
'race'. Latterly Jews became fully vested as part of America's white
mainstream and gave up describing themselves in racial terms.
The Bloomsbury Handbook of Culture and Identity from Early Childhood
to Early Adulthood Dec 29 2019 How do children determine which
identity becomes paramount as they grow into adolescence and early
adulthood? Which identity results in patterns of behaviour as they
develop? To whom or to which group do they feel a sense of belonging?
How might children, adolescents and young adults negotiate the gap
between their own sense of identity and the values promoted by
external influences? The contributors explore the impact of
globalization and pluralism on the way most children and adolescents
grow into early adulthood. They look at the influences of media and
technology that can be felt within the living spaces of their homes,
competing with the religious and cultural influences of family and
community, and consider the ways many children and adolescents have
developed multiple and virtual identities which help them to respond
to different circumstances and contexts. They discuss the ways that
many children find themselves in a perpetual state of shifting
identities without ever being firmly grounded in one, potentially
leading to tension and confusion particularly when there is conflict
between one identity and another. This can result in increased anxiety
and diminished self-esteem. This book explores how parents, educators
and social and health workers might have a raised awareness of the
issues generated by plural identities and the overpowering human need
to belong so that they can address associated issues and nurture a
sense of wholeness in children and adolescents as they grow into early
adulthood.
Identity Designed Aug 29 2022 Ideal for students of design,
independent designers, and entrepreneurs who want to expand their
understanding of effective design in business, Identity Designed is
the definitive guide to visual branding. Written by best-selling
writer and renowned designer David Airey, Identity Designed formalizes
the process and the benefits of brand identity design and includes a
substantial collection of high-caliber projects from a variety of the
world’s most talented design studios. You’ll see the history and
importance of branding, a contemporary assessment of best practices,
and how there’s always more than one way to exceed client

expectations. You’ll also learn a range of methods for conducting
research, defining strategy, generating ideas, developing touchpoints,
implementing style guides, and futureproofing your designs. Each
identity case study is followed by a recap of key points. The book
includes projects by Lantern, Base, Pharus, OCD, Rice Creative,
Foreign Policy, Underline Studio, Fedoriv, Freytag Anderson, Bedow,
Robot Food, Together Design, Believe in, Jack Renwick Studio, ico
Design, and Lundgren+Lindqvist. Identity Designed is a must-have, not
only for designers, but also for entrepreneurs who want to improve
their work with a greater understanding of how good design is good
business.
Enigmas of Identity Nov 07 2020 Presents a survey of literature, law,
and psychology to examine the importance of identity.
Teens - Discovering Identity & Moving Toward Independence Jul 24 2019
Matthew: The Gospel of Identity Mar 12 2021 In this third volume of
the Biblical Imagination Series, Michael Card leads us to see the
unique purpose of Matthew's Gospel both in the lives of the early
Christians and for us today. Using the language of fulfillment,
Matthew calls his readers to see their former identity confirmed even
as it is recast in the dazzling image of Christ.
Travel, Tourism, and Identity Nov 27 2019 Travel, Tourism and
Identity addresses the psychological and social adjustments that occur
when people make contact with others outside their social, cultural,
or linguistic groups. Whether such contact is the result of tourism,
seeking exile, or relocating abroad, the volume's contributors
demonstrate how one's identity, cultural assumptions, and worldview
can be brought into question. In some cases, the traveller finds that
bridging the social and cultural gap between himself and the new
society is fairly easy. In other cases, the traveller discovers that
reorienting himself requires absorbing a new cultural history and
traditions. The contributors argue that making these adjustments will
surely enhance the traveller's or tourist's experience; otherwise the
traveller or tourist will be at risk of becoming a marginalized
figure, one disconnected from the society that surrounds him. This
latest volume in the Culture & Civilization series features a
collection of essays on travel and tourism. The essays cover a range
of topics from historical travels to modern social identities. They
discuss ancient travels, contemporary travels in Europe, Africa and
sustainable eco-tourism, and the politics of tourism. Essays also
address experiences of Grenada's "Spice Island" identity, and the
effects of globalization and migrations on personal identity.
Identity Apr 24 2022 It’s been a couple of months since Fina’s last
big case—the one that exposed dark family secrets and called Fina’s
family loyalty into question—but there’s no rest for the weary,
especially when your boss is Carl Ludlow. Renata Sanchez, a single
mother by choice, wants to learn the identity of her daughter Rosie’s

sperm donor. A confidentiality agreement and Rosie’s reticence might
deter other mothers, but not Renata, nor Carl, who’s convinced that
lawsuits involving cryobanks and sperm donors will be “the next big
thing.” Fina uncovers the donor’s identity, but the solution to that
mystery is just the beginning: within hours of the donor’s identity
going public, the donor turns up dead. Fina didn’t sign on for a
homicide investigation, but she can’t walk away from a murder she may
have set in motion. As she digs deeper, she discovers that DNA doesn’t
tell the whole story, and sometimes cracking that code can have deadly
consequences.
Sources of the Self Nov 19 2021 Discusses contemporary notions of the
self, and examines their origins, development, and effects
Education and Identity Feb 20 2022 This completely revised and
updated edition of Chickering's classic work presents new research and
findings from the last 25 years and describes policies and practices
in higher education that will foster the broad-based development of
human talent essential to our society in the 21st century. The authors
examine such factors as institutional objectives, size, curriculum,
student services, student-faculty relationships, and more to describe
the characteristics of educationally powerful environments--and tell
how to create and sustain them.
Social Identity Sep 05 2020 Social Identity comprises the parts of a
person's identity that come from belonging to particular groups,
including age, ethnicity, race, religion, gender, sexual orientation,
nationality, and socioeconomic status. Your social identity informs
how you lead. The social identities of those around you affect how
they view you as a leader and how they views, and thus work with,
others. This guidebook includes questions and activities to help you
develop your awareness of social identity. Armed with that knowledge,
you can decrease the likelihood of misunderstanding, increase your
ability to be open to different perspectives, and enhance your skill
at accurately interpreting situation that call on your ability to
lead.
Handbook of Identity Theory and Research Jun 22 2019 Identity is one
of the most extensively studied constructs in the social sciences.
Yet, despite the wealth of findings across many disciplines, identity
researchers remain divided over such enduring fundamental questions
as: What exactly is identity, and how do identity processes function?
Do people have a single identity or multiple identities? Is identity
individually or collectively oriented? Personally or socially
constructed? Stable or constantly in flux? The Handbook of Identity
Theory and Research offers the rare opportunity to address the
questions and reconcile these seeming contradictions, bringing unity
and clarity to a diverse and fragmented literature. This exhaustive
reference work emphasizes the depth and complexity of identity
processes and domains and presents perspectives from many different

theoretical schools and empirical approaches. Contributing authors
provide perspectives from psychology (e.g., narrative, social identity
theory, neo-Eriksonian) and from other disciplines (e.g., sociology,
political science, ethnic studies); and the editors highlight the
links between chapters that provide complementary insights on related
subjects. In addition to covering identity processes and categories
that are well-known to the field, the Handbook tackles many emerging
issues, including: - Identity development among adopted persons. Identity processes in interpersonal relationships. - Effects of
globalization on cultural identity. - Transgender experience and
identity. - Consumer identity and shopping behavior. - Social identity
processes in xenophobia and genocide. The Handbook of Identity Theory
and Research lends itself to a wealth of uses by scholars, clinicians,
and graduate students across many disciplines, including social,
developmental, and child/school psychology; human development and
family studies; sociology; cultural anthropology; gender, ethnic, and
communication studies; education; and counseling.
Diversity and Identity in the Workplace Sep 25 2019 Examining the
theoretical connections between identity and diversity, this new book
explores how diversity management practices can be better informed by
an enhanced understanding of the relationship between the two fields.
Highlighting the relevance of identity to diversity studies, the
authors concentrate on three key areas: social identity theory;
critical perspectives on identity; and poststructuralist
understandings. With the aim of fueling future research, this
insightful book outlines a detailed research agenda and offers
practical suggestions. Not only useful to academics, this book also
seeks to encourage policy-makers and HR managers to develop current
practices and make more research-informed management decisions.
The Trouble with Diversity Mar 24 2022 A critique of the American
obsession with diversity argues that we are ignoring the ever-widening
economic divide in American society, that diversity has created a
false notion of social justice, and that we need to emphasize equality
over diversity.
Sincerely, Your Autistic Child Aug 24 2019 A diverse collection of
autistic voices that highlights how parents can avoid common mistakes
and misconceptions, and make their child feel truly accepted, valued,
and celebrated for who they are. Most resources available for parents
come from psychologists, educators, and doctors, offering parents a
narrow and technical approach to autism. Sincerely, Your Autistic
Child represents an authentic resource for parents written by autistic
people themselves. From childhood and education to culture, gender
identity, and sexuality, this anthology tackles the everyday joys and
challenges of growing up while honestly addressing the emotional
needs, sensitivity, and vibrancy of autistic kids, youth, and young
adults. Contributors reflect on what they have learned while growing

up on the autism spectrum and how parents can avoid common mistakes
and overcome challenges while raising their child. Part memoir, part
guide, and part love letter, Sincerely, Your Autistic Child is an
indispensable collection that invites parents and allies into the
unique and often unheard experiences of autistic children and teens.
Identities in Action Apr 12 2021 This volume presents recent
developments in identity theory and research. Identities are the basic
building blocks of society and hold a central place in every social
science discipline. Identity theory provides a systematic
conceptualization of identities and their relationship to behavior.
The research in this volume demonstrates the usefulness of this theory
for understanding identities in action in a variety of areas and
settings. The volume is organized into three general areas: ethnicity
and race; family, religion, and work; and networks, homophily, and the
physical environment. This comprehensive and authoritative volume is
of interest to a wide readership in the social and behavioral
sciences, including students and researchers of sociology, social
psychology, psychology, and other social science disciplines.
Double Identity Jan 22 2022 So my only protection is a kindergarten
teacher and a ninety-eight-pound female minister....And they don't
even believe I'm in danger. As Bethany approaches her thirteenth
birthday, her parents begin acting more oddly than usual: Her mother
cries constantly, and her father barely lets Bethany out of his sight.
Then one morning he hustles the entire family into the car, drives
across several state lines -- and leaves Bethany with an aunt she
never knew existed. Bethany has no idea what's going on. She's worried
that her mom and dad are running from some kind of trouble, but she
can't find out because they won't tell her where they are going.
Bethany's only clue is a few words she overheard her father tell her
aunt Myrlie: "She doesn't know anything about Elizabeth." But Aunt
Myrlie won't tell Bethany who Elizabeth is, and she won't explain why
people in her small town react to Bethany as if they've seen a ghost.
The mystery intensifies when Bethany gets a package from her father
containing four different birth certificates from four states, with
four different last names -- and thousands of dollars in cash. And
when a strange man shows up asking questions, Bethany realizes she's
not the only one who's desperate to unravel the secrets of her past.
In this exhilarating thriller, Margaret Peterson Haddix crafts a taut
story so full of twists and turns, readers will be gripped until the
startling conclusion.
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